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Greetings Brothers.  The summer will soon be behind us and we start getting ready for the 
rest of the Columbian year.  Your officers, along with the Columbian Club and the Ladies    
Auxiliary, have put together the schedule of the rest of this year, which includes the 9/11  
Memorial Service. Annual Picnic, the Past Grand Knight’s Dinner, and other events.  Check 
the Council’s web site (kofc6201.com) for dates.  In September the Annual Picnic is on the 
15th, bring your family and help celebrate the grand year this has been.  To make the picnic a 
great event, your help is needed.  Please check with DGK Tom Raulinvich or PGK Lou McGraw 
(picnic co-chairmen) to see where help is needed.  There will be a general cleanup on Labor 
Day, September 3rd.  The club president said he will grill hamburgers and hot dogs for the 
help.  So, come on out and help us clean up OUR HOME. 

Recently, there has been a lot of bad news concerning the abuse of children by some of our 
church’s clergy.  The Pope has sent out a letter concerning the issue, he condemns this abuse 
in any form, also saying that we must be ever vigilant for our children.  Our bishop also sent 
out a letter, which was read during all the masses on Sunday the 18/19th.  One of our         
principles as Knights is to support the church and the clergy.  I understand this to mean that 
we should support the teachings of the church.  These teachings say it is a sin and a crime for 
those that abuse our children, but we need to stand up for those who do follow the church’s 
teachings.  I would ask you my brother Knights to pray for our clergy to strengthen their faith 
and actions concerning this.  I would also ask you to let people know that this is not what we 
Catholics are and that we and the church condemn this abuse.        

On a sadder note one of our brothers passed away in June.  Henry Higgins, our 3rd oldest 
member, had moved to Florida, which is why we just learned on his passing.  Let’s keep him 
and all departed brothers is our prayers.    

Vitas Jesus 

Russ Taylor Grand Knight 

Meetings: 

Council: 1st &3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 P.M.  

Officers Meets at 7:30 P.M.  

Officers: Tuesday before 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 PM. Columbian Club     

Columbian Club: 3rd Friday of the month following K.C. 

Grand Knight Letter 



 September 2018 

 

Brothers, I hope that you and your families have all had a fun and safe summer. Over the 

past two months The Columbian Club has held some fun events. We had a Fourth of July 

BBQ, The Ladies Auxiliary had a meet and greet fundraiser and there was a karaoke night. 

July and August are usually a slow time of year for The Club, but I want to thank all of you 

that came down and showed your support. September may bring the end of summer, but 

it also brings the excitement of fall and all the upcoming events The Club has in store, and 

it starts with our Labor Day BBQ on the 3rd. Bring the family and enjoy the holiday with 

your brothers. Our horseshoe league fall season has started. Games are every Thursday 

night starting at 7pm. College football begins on the 1st and the NFL season starts on the 

9th. Come down to the club and watch your favorite team on one of our 11 televisions. As 

we’ve done in the past, we are looking for volunteers to cook for football Sundays. The 

sign-up sheet is posted on the bulletin board at The Club, hurry and sign up to claim your 

week. And on the 15th, the annual council family picnic will be held. This is a great event 

and is filled with great food and games for all ages to enjoy, it’s something you don’t want 

to miss.  Hope to see you all this month at your Columbian Club. 

 

 

 

Michael Bradley CCP 

. 

 

 

Columbian Club President Letter 



Ladies Auxiliary President's Letter 

September 2018 

 

Gentlemen, 

I hope everyone enjoyed the summer!  As we head into the Fall, the                         

Ladies Auxiliary will have new By-Laws in place as well we are finalizing our bank 

account set up.  We are looking forward to celebrating all the hard work of the 

Council this past year at the Annual Picnic and will be providing desserts PLUS 

hosting a basket raffle.  

The Ladies are looking to host dinner for the Horseshoe League as well as cook on 

one of the Football Sundays so please keep an eye out for those dates!   

Lastly, keep an eye out for information on the Halloween Party in October! And as 

always, please encourage your family and/or friends to join the Ladies Auxiliary.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

Erin Bradley 

Ladies Auxiliary President 

Council 6201 





 









 

Knights of Columbus  
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(732)367-9788  
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Please note, to add or remove someone from the prayer list, contact Phil Capasso at pcapasso3@gmail.com. 

Please add “Knightline Prayers” in the subject line. 

 

For These We Pray 

Prayers for our recently deceased Brother Knight Henry Higgins and                                        

Brother Knight Robert Farrell.  

Prayers for Marie Giurano Mother of our fellow Brother Knight John (Wallstreet) Giurano.  

Special prayers for Jake Honig. Continued prayers for Chris Hunt. Richie Otten asked for 

prayers for Francis McManus (10 year old boy fighting leukemia). Matt Brienza asked to Pray 

for the extremists that they may see the error of their ways and see the light.  All Military 

Personnel here and aboard, Persecuted Christians around the world, Diocese's Seminarians.  

All the recent victims of terrorism.  

 


